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Memo
To: Directors and Fiscal Officers
From: Board of Examiners
Date: July 19, 2022

Subject: Update to the Idaho State Mileage Rate

Update to the |daho State Mileage Rate

Effective today July 19, 2022, the Board of Examiners has approved an increase to the ldaho
State mileage rate from 58.5 cents a mile fo 62.5 cents a mile.

The Federal mileage increased from 58.5 cents a mile to 62.5 cents a mile as of July 1, 2022.

Should you have any questions regarding any of this information, please contact the Board of
Examiners at brdexam@sco.idaho.gov or call 208-334-3100 Option O.



